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To Whom It May Concern,

The Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah is pleased to inform you that upon the
recommendation of the Consulate’s Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), Smart Network
Company is hereby awarded the contract for procurement of services for the
maintenance of CCTV cameras of the Consular Section of the Philippine Consulate in
Jeddah.

In connection with this, you may contact Mr. Jules Patrick A. Aguila, Vice Consul
and Administrative Officer of the Consulate.

Sincerely yours,
ALFREDIK o . GUIANG
Acting And

Acting Head of Procuring Entity

Smart Network Company
Al Sharafih District
Khalid Bin AL-Waleed Street
Jeddah, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
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